
Kat/Proj/872/2/2015-Part 

Embassy of India 

Kathmandu 

TENDER NOTICE 

CORRIGENDUM 

In reference to the tender notice published on 1 November, 2018 for “Annual 

Maintenance Contract of Water Treatment Plant in the Embassy of India, Kathmandu, Nepal” 

Tender ID: 2018_MEA_375813_1, we would like to notify that the last date of submission of the 

tender has been extended till 30
th

 November, 2018 till 1500 hrs. The tender will be opened on 3
rd

 

December at 1100hrs. 

 

22 November, 2018                                                                                                          Sd/- 

Head of Chancery 


